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Private and Confidential  
 
To whom it may concern  
 
 
 
 
 
17 April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
Reference: Letter of support – Qingquan Hong 
 
I write in support of Qingquan Hong to attend a Ra/Rn Workshop being held at the National Oceanography Centre, 
Southampton. 
 
The workshop will take place on the 10 June to 14 June.  The workshop provides a forum for presentations and open 
discussions regarding the latest developments and new directions in using natural Ra/Rn isotopes in the 
environment. 
 
I trust that this letter sufficiently justifies Qingquan Hong travel to the UK and attendance to the Ra/Rn Workshop.  
The information provided in this letter is given in good faith and with no liability to the organisation.  
 
If you require any further confirmation, please do not hesitate to contact People and Skills Hub team at 
askhr@noc.ac.uk  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alice Condrey   
Staff Hub Team Member  
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